
         MEETING MINUTES FROM STEERING COMMITTEE March 12, 2015 
 
REGULAR MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER BY ACTING CHAIR CLEM 
JAMISON @ 6:31PM. 
 
CHRIS HEADLEY LEAD THE FLAG SALUTE 
 
ROLL CALL:  CLEM; BEN; CHRIS; MYRLE WERE PRESENT 
JIM; CHUCK; DOUG; KEN WERE ABSENT 
 
NO PENNIES WERE COLLECTED FOR THE “ONE PENNY PROJECT” 
 
MOTION MADE BY BEN, 2ND BY CHRIS TO APPROVE LAST MEETING 
MINUTES OF JANUARY 12TH 2015.  ALL IN FAVOR 
 
 MEMORIAL DAY SERVICE IS SET FOR SUNDAY MAY 24TH @ 7AM. 
TRUTH BIBLE CHURCH WILL NOT BE ABLE TO SUPPLY REFRESHMENTS. 
ALLOWAY UNITED METHODIST WOMEN WILL BE ASKED. IF NOT, THEN 
SOME OTHER MEANS OF REFRESHMENTS WILL BE DISCUSSED AT THE 
NEXT MEETING. 
 
MARGARET WILL BE ASKED ONCE AGAIN TO SET UP A PROGRAM FOR THIS 
DATE AS SHE HAS DONE IN THE PAST VERY WELL. 
 
THE TOWNSHIP SIGN IS LITE UP BY SOLAR LIGHTS, WHICH DO NOT 
ELUMINATE VERY WELL OF LAST THRU THE NIGHT. IT WAS SUGGESTED 
TO LOOK INTO HOOKING INTO THE ELECTRIC SOURCE FOR THE FLAG POLE 
THAT HAS A TIMMER ON IT.  ALSO WOULD STILL LIKE TO SEE SOME SORT 
OF PAVORS OR BORDER AROUND THE SIGN TO DRESS IT UP. 
 
THE TIMMER FOR THE OUTSIDE LIGHTS ON THE MUNICIPAL BUILDING 
WILL BE ADJUSTED FOR “DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME”. 
 
ROOM 114 IS VACANT AND NO LONGER USED FOR THE TAX OFFICE DUE TO 
A MUSKY ODER.  THIS ROOM COULD BE UTILIZED AS ANOTHER SMALL 
MEETING ROOM FOR GROUPS.  THE MAIL SLOT BOX WOULD HAVE TO BE 
MOVED TO A DIFFERENT ROOM.  ALSO THE CALL BOX IS STILL IN ROOM 
114, AND IS UNPLUGGED.  THIS NEEDS TO BE MOVED TO ANOTHER 
OCCUPIED ROOM AND PUT BACK IN USE. THIS IS CONNECTED TO THE 
FRONT DOOR ENTRANCE. 
 
SOME DISCUSSION WAS MADE FOR THE LIGHTING CONTEST AND HOW TO 
COME UP WITH FUNDING. 
MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 6:43 PM BY MOTION OF CHRIS 2ND BY BEN 
ALL IN FAVOR.         RESPECTIVELY SUBMITTED CLEM JAMISON ACTING 
SECRETARY      NEXT MEETING MAY 14TH 2015 


